
 

Regular Meeting 
Agenda Item 7C 

December 17, 2019 
Action Item 

IGA with City of Show Low and Towns of 
Snowflake/Taylor 

Recommendation: 
Staff recommends approval of the attached Intergovernmental Agreement with the 
city of Show Low and the towns of Snowflake and Taylor. 
 
Summary: 
For several years, NPC and Navajo County have had a reciprocal agreement which 
allows each entity to use the other entity’s transmission towers to hang needed 
equipment.  Navajo County is turning over its first responder and law enforcement 
data transmission equipment in Show Low and Snowflake/Taylor to those local 
governments.  NPC wishes to allow these government entities to continue to be able 
to use NPC transmission towers for their equipment.  This equipment has no impact 
on NPC operations.  The proposed agreement will allow the Show Low PD and the 
Snowflake/Taylor PD to consolidate their 911 dispatch office and allow access to the 
White Mountain Campus Tower and Silver Creek Campus Tower facilities to service 
microwave equipment.  The proposed agreement also adds key network security 
requirements to safeguard the NPC network. 
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